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 TOWN OF LEDYARD 
 CONNECTICUT 

   OWN COUNCIL   741 Colonel Ledyard Highway  
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551 
(860) 464-3203 
FAX (860) 464-1485 

   Chairman S. Naomi Rodriguez                                                                                                        E-Mail Address:            
                                                                                                                                                                                              council@ledyardct.org 

 
 
         June 24, 2025 
Ms. Kathrine Khors,  Chairman 
Ledyard Beautification Committee  
19 Winthrop Road 
Gales Ferry, Connecticut 06335 
 
Dear Ms. Khors:     
 
 Members of the Ledyard Beautification Committee are due for re-appointment as listed 
below. The Administration Committee of the Town Council would like your recommendations. 
 
 Please complete the shaded areas of each Commission members block and kindly return to 
the Town Council Office at council@ledyardct.org 
 
Ledyard Beautification Committee                                          3  Year Term 

     Member's Name Party  
Affiliation

Term Expiration   Commission 
Recommendation 

Town Committee  
Endorsement 

     Attendance 

Ms. Carol Christenson 
129 Quakertown Road 
Ledyard, CT 06339    R     10/26/2025         Y      N       Y     N 

{   }Excellent  
{   } Good 
{   }  Fair 
{   }   Poor  
 

Ms. Carol Ann Schneider 
101 Inchcliffe Drive 
Gales Ferry, ,CT 06225    D     10/26/2025         Y      N       Y     N 

{   }Excellent  
{   } Good 
{   }  Fair 
{   }   Poor  
 

 
Board’s Comments: 
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________
______________________________ 
 
Your assistance is greatly appreciated. Thank you for your attention regarding this request. 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
 
         Roxanne M. Maher 
         Administrative Assistant  
         to the Ledyard Town Council 
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